
 

 

Press Release 

 

Hong Kong Deposit Protection Board relocates its offices to Hopewell Centre 

 

Hong Kong Deposit Protection Board (HKDPB) today (Monday) announced that it has 

officially relocated its offices to Hopewell Centre. 

 

With effect from today (28 September), the HKDPB’s new address will be: 

 

Room 1802 - 1810, 18/F  

Hopewell Centre  

183 Queen's Road East  

Wan Chai, Hong Kong 

 

All telephone and fax numbers for the HKDPB’s public enquiry service remain unchanged 

after the relocation as below: 

Telephone:  (852) 1831 831 

Fax:   (852) 2290 5050 

Email:   dps_enquiry@dps.org.hk 
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